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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FUTURE COUNCIL 

MEETING AGENDA AND WORKLOAD PLANNING 
 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel recommends the un-shading of FMP Management 
Categories- Scoping at the November 2021 Council meeting. This follows the Coastal Pelagic 
Species Management Team’s recommendations to the Council in April and June 2020 to 
reschedule this agenda item following its postponement due to truncated Council meeting 
schedules impacted by the Covid pandemic. 
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2020/04/i-4-a-supplemental-cpsmt-report-1.pdf/
https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2020/06/c-5-a-supplemental-cpsmt-report-1.pdf/

